MEMORANDUM
TO: Planning Commissioners
FROM: Lee Heckman, AICP

Planning and Development Review Department
DATE: March 6, 2013

SUBJECT: C14-2012-0100/ Woodland Commercial Park
Postponement Until April 9, 2013

Attached please find correspondence from the applicant of this rezoning
case asking for an approximate 30-day postponement. This is the first
postponement request on the case.

Lee Heckman
Planning and Development Review Department



NIKELLE S, MEADE
512-479-1147 ditec
512-226-7373 direct fax

ameade@brownmecarrotl, com

March 6, 2013 Cq

VIA EMAIL - [ee.heckman@austintexas.gov

Chairman David Anderson and l_
Members of the Planning Commission

City of Austin

c/o Lee Heckman

505 Barton Springs Rd., 5" Floor
Austin, Texas 78704

Attomeys

VICCARROLL

BROWN

RE:  Request for Postponement of Hearing on Woodland Commercial Park
(C14-2012-0100); 1640 S IH 35 SVRD;

Dear Planning Commission:

The applicant in the above-referenced zoning case, Woodland 1-35, L.P., respectfully
requests a postponement of its hearing until April 9, 2013.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please contact me if you have any

questions,
] Sincerely,
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Austin Nikelle S, Meade
Dallas
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